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PRESS RELEASE 

 
No: 235/2014 
 
Date: 20th May 2014 
 

REALLOCATION OF MARKET PLACE BUS STOPS 

FOR ‘CALENTITA NIGHT’ 

 

The general public is advised that in order to accommodate the extensions to 
the Gastronomy Festival ‘Calentita’ into Market Place on Saturday 21st June 
2014, the Ministry of Culture in conjunction with the Gibraltar Bus Company will 
be reallocating all bus routes from Market Place to Waterport Road.  
 
The reallocation of routes will be from Friday the 20th June to Sunday the 22nd 
June. The Ministry of Culture would like to thank the Gibraltar Bus Company for 
their continuous support.  
 
For further information please contact the Gibraltar Bus Company on 20047622 
or info@gibraltarbuscompany.gi  
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